
 

Houses 

We have 4 houses in St Cuthbert’s they are; St Aidan, St Bede, St Hilda & St Oswald 

(These are our Northern saints) every child from Reception – Year 4 belongs to one of 

these houses. Our House Captains this year are; 
 
 

 
 
 

 

St Aidan St Hilda St Bede St Oswald 

(Yellow)   (Red)   (Green)    (Blue) 

House Captains:  Miley   Mabel      Lola    Connor 

Vice Captains:    Clara  Cassie    Caelin  Lexie & Maja 

Year of Mary 

We continue to follow the Year of Mary in our school.  Look out for our ‘Mary bag’ which is 

coming to every family for the night! 

 

50 Club 

We will be starting the 50 club again this year; choose one or more numbers; £1 per month 

per number.  At the end of each month 3 numbers are selected for a prize of £20, £10 or 

£5 – you have to be in it to win it!!  Please see Mrs Newton in the office ASAP if you want 

to continue with the same numbers as last year or buy new ones.  The money raised all goes 

towards resources & equipment for the children. 
 

School lunch menu 

The Summer menu will carry on from last term and run until roughly mid-October.  It can be 

found on our school website.  Please note we are currently on WEEK 2 of the menu! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

We are very proud of Miss Wallace who  
completed the Great North Run on  
Sunday in aid of Berwick Cancer Cars!  
If you would like to sponsor her please  
do so at the school office by Friday.. 
 

 

 

 

 

F.A.O Year 4 Parents – 
 Middle School Applications 

The online admissions portal for Middle 
school admissions will open on  

12th September 2018 and will close on  
31st October 2018.  Please go to 

www.northumberland.gov.uk   
and follow the links to apply. 

All parents of children currently in Year 
4 must apply for a Middle School place 

online between these dates. 
 

 
 

 
 

Church News – Our Lady & St Cuthbert’s 
RC Church, Ravensdowne 

 
We wish Father Phillips all the best as he 
takes up his role as the new Parish Priest 
of Wooler and Whttingham.   
 
We welcome Father Robert Afayori 
(currently Parish Priest for Eyemouth & 
Duns) who will be celebrating Saturday 
night Mass at 6pm each week at our 
church.  Please note there is no longer a 
Sunday Mass in Berwick.  Sunday Mass is 
available in Duns at 9am & Eyemouth at 
11am. 
 
We will let you know the plans for First 
Holy Communion nearer the time. 
 

 

http://www.northumberland.gov.uk/

